
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 

BIN ROAD, NYABING 
 

Please be advised that: 

 

Location: Bin Road, Nyabing (between 

Kukerin and Kuringup road junctions) 

 

When: 20 November to 20 December 2020 

 

Will be closed to general traffic due to 

high traffic volumes during harvest. Access 

will be open for CBH traffic only. 

 

For enquires/submissions, contact Shire 

Works Manager Gary Mathewson 0429 993 

987. 
 
 

Rick Miller  

Chief Executive Officer 

Del 4.1.1 LGA 3.50 
 

 

 


